## Written submission from New Radnor Community Council – February 2020

The Community Council considered the letter from the Committee for Electoral Reform at its recent meeting. Members asked that I reiterate the comment submitted in response to the initial consultation on Assembly size in March 2018. This was that they felt strongly that the additional costs to increasing the number of Assembly Members could not be justified given the reductions in Council budgets and that the money would be better spent on maintaining local services.

Regards

Clerk, New Radnor Community Council